

OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF, Stephenson County

David A. Snyders, Sheriff

April 16, 2018

Sergeant Chad Bissegger Naperville Police Department 1350 Aurora Avenue Naperville, IL 60540



Dear Sergeant Bissegger,

I am sending this correspondence to express my gratitude for your prompt notification of the injury sustained by Deputy Wendell McClain during SRT training on Tuesday, April 10th in Naperville. I would also like to extend my sincere thanks for the immediate medical attention given to Deputy McClain after the discharge of his weapon and to all who otherwise assisted him.

I realize this was an accidental discharge of a firearm and I am eternally grateful that no other law enforcement officer or civilian was injured. Deputy McClain is resting at home and will be off for approximately 3 months. He also sends his gratitude and thanks to those who assisted him.

Again, thank you for all your help last Tuesday.

Sincerely,

Sheriff David Snyders

cc: Police Chief Robert Marshall

ILEAS Executive Director James Page